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Dear Friend of the Unborn:

| am going to be uncharacteristically brief because I've been swamped with
media interviews since last night's bombshell leak of the draft majority opinion
in Dobbs v. Jackson Women’s Health Organization.

As you probably know by now, this draft opinion shows that the United States
Supreme Court is poised to overturn Roe v. Wade, thereby returning to Florida
and her sister states the rightful authority to once again completely prohibit
abortion within their borders.

Therefore, this is our most important Grassroots Action Alert ever
because there is a Special Legislative Session in Tallahassee scheduled
for the week of May 23rd!

This morning, | wrote a letter (on behalf of Florida Voice for the Unborn) to
Governor DeSantis and his key advisors, requesting that he amend his original
April 26th Special Legislative Session proclamation, so that additional pro-life
legislation can be considered! To read this letter along with Florida Voice for



the Unborn'’s press release, please CLICK HERE.

Florida Voice for the Unborn now needs all of our statewide grassroots
supporters to echo our letter’'s request via e-mails and phone calls!

Here is the ONLY talking point:

“I support Florida Voice for the Unborn’s call to amend the Special Legislative
Session proclamation to include consideration of legislation that will prohibit all
abortions within Florida, except under very rare circumstances when there is no
other way to save the mother’s life.”

Here are the key phone numbers:

Governor DeSantis’ Executive Office: 850-488-5603

Chief of Staff James Uthmeier, Esq.: 850-717-9249

Chief Policy Advisor Chris Spencer: 850-717-9506

Director of Legislative Affairs Stephanie Kopelousos: 850-717-9238
Head of Faith-Based Initiatives Dylan Fisher: 850-717-9507
Faith-Based Advisor Andrew Laubacher: 850-717-9508

Here are the key e-mail addresses (with semicolons separating them):

ron.desantis@eog.myflorida.com; james.uthmeier@laspbs.state.fl.us;
chris.spencer@laspbs.state.fl.us; stephanie.kopelousos@eog.myflorida.com;
dylan.fisher@laspbs.state.fl.us; andrew.laubacher@laspbs.state.fl.us

ron.desantis@eog.myflorida.com, james.uthmeier@laspbs.state.fl.us,
chris.spencer@laspbs.state.fl.us, stephanie.kopelousos@eog.myflorida.com,
dylan.fisher@laspbs.state.fl.us, andrew.laubacher@laspbs.state.fl.us

Based on whatever works best with your own e-mail account, please cut and
paste the addresses above into your “to” header in a separate message. Don't
forget to include a subject matter, such as “Amend the May Special Legislative
Session!,” and include the simple talking point above. Alternatively, you may
click on each individual e-address above to send separate messages!

Please make the phone calls and send the e-mails as soon as possible. Let's
continue to be respectful, but forceful. Tens of thousands of unborn children’s
lives hang in the balance. We cannot — and will not — wait until 2023 for
further legislative action! NOW is the time! NOW is the day! Let us seize
the opportunity that God has given us!

| will continue to keep the pressure on via media appearances and by
encouraging like-minded advocacy organizations to support our efforts. Keep
up-to-date on this evolving situation via our social media channels at
@UnbornVoiceFL.

Florida Voice for the Unborn also needs our supporters to dig deep and
continue to generously support our efforts at this crucial time with any size
donation that you can afford. While some other organizations seem to always
swoop-in for the victory lap, Florida Voice for the Unborn is actually doing the



hard labor in Tallahassee and beyond to secure that victory. In case you missed
it, please see our March 15th Alleluia Update and 2022 (Regular) Legislative
Session Wrap-Up, by CLICKING HERE.

Please rush us your most generous gift today by either contributing
online via our website by CLICKING HERE, or sending us a check to the
following address:

Florida Voice for the Unborn
P.O. Box 12152
Tallahassee, FL 32317

Thank you for your prayers; for your financial generosity; and for your
grassroots activism by enthusiastically contacting the Governor's office as soon
as possible. Together, let's continue to be a LOUD voice for our voiceless
brothers and sisters in the womb! Onward!

For Their Lives,

Andrew Shirvell, J.D.
Founder & Executive Director

Florida Voice for the Unborn

Florida Voice for the Unborn is a Tallahassee-based grassroots lobbying group
that only focuses on pro-life issues impacting the unborn. It is strictly
independent, and its work is guided by faith in God’s only Son, Jesus Christ.
Florida Voice for the Unborn supports all peaceful efforts by elected officials
and others to end abortion and save lives. Follow us on Twitter, Facebook,
Instagram, Pinterest, and Parler @UnbornVoiceFL — and visit our website
HERE.
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